
Pastor Enno's Weekly Message



Dear Friends,

The summer has gone much too quickly (yes, we are still in it). I am looking forward
to some things in the Fall that our church is starting up again, or starting anew.

The first thing, for the adults, is a 6-week session to explore Process Theology. It is
a radical departure from traditional orthodox doctrine in how it views God and the
universe. This will likely gather on Wednesday afternoons starting late September
through October, in person and on Zoom, using videos to introduce and discuss this
theology.

Next, our Pizza and Social Justice youth group (PASJ) is looking to gather weekly
over the school’s lunch hour for a break from all that is around us. We will walk
around the town and maybe find a place during the colder months to be present with
one another. PASJ is also planning to meet monthly once again on Wednesday
nights, and alternating a sleep-over and a family dinner night every other month. Our
theme this year will be how to take care of ourselves with all that is going on. We will
still be working and learning on social justice issues in our community and through
the conference.

At this time, we will not be having any kind of Sunday School. I am hoping we can
get something off the ground but need partners to help plan and lead our grade
school ministry.

I will be leading a confirmation class on Wednesday nights when we aren’t having
youth group for those who want to be confirmed or those who want to dig into
Christianity and faith a little more.

We will be having a Season of Creation again this Fall starting on September 10th
and concluding on October 1st.
We may also have other things that are being planned and thought of. Stay tuned
and let the Spirit guide us to a kindom-filled church.

Peace


